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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

 Used props to act out ‘The three little pigs’, we worked together to 

think of different ways to build a house using straw, sticks and 

bricks. 

 Have started to work on matching number to quantity up to  

number up to 5 - using bricks to build a tower to match the number. 

 Have been experimenting mixing colours in our colourful jelly ice 

cream making tuff tray. 

 Got creative making fluffy painting pictures. 

  Worked on scissor skills cutting up blue spaghetti. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

 Working on postional language using Animals. 

 Ordering numbers 1-10 making our own salt dough number line 

and number stamps. 

 Learning about different foods that are good and bad for our teeth 

in a food sorting activity. 

 Working on shape recognition making cars using different shapes 

 Making fire breathing dragon craft 

Home learning : 

 

To support the children with their positional language next week can 

the children act out different positions such as over, under, beside, or 

beneath.. 
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Notices/Reminders 

-For an craft activity next week we would be grateful for any kitchen role tubes 
to be brought into nursery.  

-Individual photos will be on the 18th of October, you will be sent a separate 
email with further information. 

 

Thank you for participating in our Jeans for Genes charity week 
we collected £58.80! 

 

 

 


